
NOTICE TO THE BAR & PUBLIC 

 
CAMDEN COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT – CHERRY HILL 

EXECUTIVE CAMPUS (BUILDINGS 5 & 6) CLOSED FOR 

SECURITY DRILL WEDNESDAY MORNING, OCTOBER 19, 2016 

 

. 

On Wednesday, October, 19, 2016, the Cherry Hill Executive 

Campus (5 & 6 Executive Campus, Route 70, Cherry Hill) will be closed 

to the public beginning at 8:30 a.m. through 11:30 a.m. for a security drill.  

The Hall of Justice (101 S. 5th Street, Camden) will remain open. 

 

For any emergent matters during that time period, please contact the 

Superior Court Administration Office at (856) 379-2232 for further 

instructions. 

 

Hon. Deborah Silverman Katz 

 

Assignment Judge  

Camden Vicinage 

 

Dated: October 13, 2016 


